
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 

The downtown STA Plaza will be reconfigured to 
improve The Plaza’s function for transit customers, 
downtown employees, visitors and the surrounding 
community. The first floor will house retail space, STA 
customer service and public restrooms. The second 
floor will accommodate versatile meeting rooms, 
exhibit space and STA Operations. 

This project is consistent with the STA Board’s 
September, 19, 2013 decision to invest in capital 
improvements. It meets the goals and principals 
outlined in Connect Spokane, STA’s Comprehensive 
Plan, by improving the system’s infrastructure to 
enhance operational processes. 

BUDGET - Under Development

CURRENT STATUS - 30% of Design 

SCHEDULE 		

March 2014 - Present 30% Design to Committee & 
Board For Approval			    

April 2014 - Begin Final Design

2015/2016 - Estimated Project Completion

Executive Sponsor: 	E. Susan Meyer, Chief Executive Officer, Spokane Transit		   

Project Manager: 	 Jessica Charlton 

Design Team:	 Coffman Engineers, Inc. and ALC Architure LLC

   

STA Plaza Reconfiguration

Learn more about The STA Plaza Reconfiguration and other STA transit projects at www.spokanetransit.com.  
 
Upon request, alternative formats of this document will be produced for people with disabilities. Call (509) 325-6094 (WA 
Relay 711) or email Susan Millbank, STA Ombudsman, at smillbank@spokanetransit.com.

STA INFORMED     

January, 2014
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Renderings of The STA Plaza reconfiguration are for 
illustrative purposes only.


